
EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
FUTURIST COMMITTEE 

APRIL 18, 2019 
FINAL 

 
Present 
The following members attended the April 18, 2019 Futurist Committee Meeting; Chairman, Tom 
Kilburn, Vice Chairman Rod Vaughn and member Brad Giresi. 
 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Tom Kilburn.  The Committee said the pledge of 
allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our soldiers and first responders.  
 
Approval of March 25, 2019 Minutes 
Tom Kilburn asked that the minutes for March be approved.  The Committee agreed to approve the  
Minutes for the March meeting. 
 
Meeting Presentations 
The Futurist Committee attended the monthly meetings of other Boards and Committees this month 
giving them an update on the town center and walkway.  Each member attended one or two meetings 
giving the ABC members an update.  The Futurist Committee members said that they received a positive 
response from the ABC members.  The Futurist Committee wanted to give a summary of the Town 
Center Project and wanted the support of the ABC members.  Rod Vaughn suggested sending an e-mail 
to the ABC members thanking them for including the Futurist Committee members the opportunity to 
give them an update on the town center.  A letter will also be sent out to the ABC members keeping 
them informed of town center and zoning updates.  
 
Zoning change for Paoli Pike 
Brad Giresi said that the Board of Supervisors should be getting a recommendation from the Planning 
Commission pertaining to zoning classification on Paoli Pike which would be overlay or district  
zoning.  The Planning Commission currently is working on parking standards and 15 feet setbacks.  
 
Pathway 
Tom Kilburn reported that the pathway project at Applebrook will get started sometime this summer. 
 
Streetscape 
Tom Kilburn reported that Jon Altshul has been working on finances for the streetscape on Paoli Pike.  
He said that Penn Dot would have to be contacted regarding occupancy permits.  
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Sustainability Committee 
Tom Kilburn also serves on the Sustainability Committee and he says the committee works on energy 
conservation, recycling and environment. 
 
May Futurist Committee Meeting 
The next Futurist Committee is scheduled for May 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting Adjournment  
Tom Kilburn presented the motion that the meeting be adjourned.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:12 
p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joanne Morgan 
Receptionist/Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
4/23/2019     FUTURIST COMMITTEE   PAGE 2 

 
 


